
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
30 WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903

May 4, 1974

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Milo M. Naeve, Director

Dear Laura:

Thank you for your fine presentation on Sunday after­
noon, April 28. Your presentation in the theater added 
immensely to the occasion in honor of Mrs. Taylor. I 
am especially appreciative of your effort to be with 
us and look forward to your retrospective exhibition 
in our galleries next spring.

With every good wish,

Sincerely yours

Director
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